
 

 

 
 

Weekly Programme Reminder 
 

To SeniorNet and U3A Members 
 

This coming Monday 4 November Norris and Margaret present an interesting 
introduction to: 

 

Artificial Intelligence  
 

They will demonstrate how you can use Artificial Intelligence in an amazing 
number of situations including:  

 

Planning a Tour, Writing a critique of a play    
Creating poems and speeches for special occasions and much more.  

 

All in a few seconds . . . quite remarkable! 
 

This is a must-see presentation if you are interested in keeping up with new 
technologies. Technologies are developing fast and although you may not want to 

be involved, it is good to know what is going on. 
 

—————————————- 
 

We advertised a couple of weeks ago that Marion Crawford and her team were 
holding a session for Photo Book Course participants to present their completed 

photo books. 
 

This session is coming up on Thursday 7 November from 1.00pm to 3.00pm. 
 

This is an opportunity for anyone to come along and hear from Photo Book 
aficionados about what is involved to create a photo book. Chat to people who 

have some knowledge of the process and express your interest in coming along to 
the next Photo Book Course in 2025. 

 

Refreshments will be on offer so come along and listen to the presentations. 
 

———————————— 
 

Venue: Arohanui Church, 81 Middle Road, Havelock North. 
 

Date: Monday 4 November for Artificial Intelligence.  
 

Time: 1.00pm for general tech questions and 1.45pm for the Artificial
 Intelligence presentation.  

 

Date: Thursday 7 November for the completed Photo Book presentation. 
 

Time:  1.00pm to 3.00pm 
 

Come along, listen, learn and ask questions if you wish. 


